
 

 

CITY OF PORT JERVIS 
P.O. BOX 1002  
20 HAMMOND STREET 
PORT JERVIS, NEW YORK 12771 
 

CODE COMMITTEE 
January 8th, 2025 (Wednesday) 6:30 p.m. Council Chambers      
 
Chairman – Jason Vicchiariello 
Members – Jacqueline Dennison 
                     Maria Mann 
                     Gerald Oney  
 
Also, present: Building Official Mr. Rivera, Asst. Building Official Mrs. Powrie 
 
Pledge of Allegiance                                                                   
 
Public Comment:  None 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
Approval of the Minutes: 
 
Motion by Mr. Vicchiariello, seconded by Mrs. Mann, for the approval of the Code Committee meeting 
minutes of December 4th, 2024.  
 

AYE: 4     ABSENT: 0      NAY: 0      ABSTAIN: 0      CARRIED 
 
Executive Session:  None 
 
 
New Business: None 
 
Old Business:  
 

1.  Discuss City Code Section 457 and Fine Schedules –  
Mr. Vicchiariello stated he would set up a meeting with Corporation Counsel to finalize items.  
 

2. Discuss City Code Section 403 (Soliciting and Peddling) 
Mr. Vicchiariello recapped past discussions. The topic will continue to be discussed next month. 
Mrs. Powrie reported she researched other municipalities and will discuss it further at the next 
meeting.  
 

3. Discuss No Camping Law –  
The topic will continue to be discussed next month. Mr. Vicchiariello stated he will research the city 
of Middletown’s no camping law.   
 

4. Utility Rates –  
Mr. Vicchiariello noted that the proposed local law must be finalized by Corporation Counsel. The 
proposed local law will add language for 8-, 10- & 12-inch water service within the city limits.  
 

5. Council concerns / any items which need to be addressed -   
Mr. Vicchiariello addressed recent news articles.  



 

 

 
Building Official’s Report: 
Mr. Rivera provided updates on all ongoing projects.  
 
Fire Inspector’s Report:   
 
The Fire Inspector report was provided via email.   
 
Public Comment: None 
 
 

Adjournment:  
Motion by Mr. Vicchiariello, seconded by Mrs. Mann to adjourn the meeting at 7:06 PM. 

  AYE: 4     ABSENT: 0      NAY: 0      ABSTAIN: 0      CARRIED 

The next meeting scheduled will be held on February 5th, 2025, at 6:30 PM. 

 


